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            21st October, 2019

Smt. Priyanka Charla


The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint (email) of Ms. Priyanka Charla  against IVF Department of Sir Ganga Ram Hospital.



On perusal of the complaint, the Delhi Medical Council noted that in this matter FIR is already registered therefore, unless the investigating agencies created there-under, Police or Court of Law give any adverse findings against a Registered Medical Practitioner, it will not be appropriate for the Council to examine such matters.

 (Dr. Girish Tyagi)

 Secretary

